
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 

Key Information for opening of school on 2nd June 2020 

 Strict time keeping is essential: 

 arrive at 8.50 (to enter via Hazel Class / Silver Birch fire doors) 
 leave at 3.20 (via the playground) 

 

 There is a ban on the use of the equipment on the playground at the present time.  

 Children and adults must stand on the marked spots on the playground to ensure social 
distancing. 

 Only one parent/carer to accompany children to school and we recommend that a face mask is 
worn whilst on the school site. 

 Covid-19 home/school agreement will need to be completed and returned (these can be 
handed in on the day or emailed back and is available on the website). 

 Clean clothes to be worn each day (school uniform is not needed) and no PE kit is needed. 

 The only items to be brought to and from school should be a packed lunch, water bottle and 
sun hat. 

 

 
 If you need clarification regarding any point, please don’t hesitate to email me.  
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Bentley  


